
ATTACHMENT 25 
 

From: Jean Mundell  
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2020 10:46 AM 
To: Joel Paulson <jpaulson@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: North 40 
 
The underground parking as planned should remain as planned.  The builders will start nibbling away, 
cutting costs and gaining concessions, as is so common commercial enterprises.  Parking within that 
complex should serve all users, and not spill out into adjoining areas.   
 
Jean Mundell 
Los Gatos 
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ATTACHMENT 25 
 

From: Amy Nishide  
Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 10:08 PM 
To: Jocelyn Shoopman <jshoopman@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: North 40 garage  
 
I oppose the removal of the garage.    It’s already been planned and removing it is shortsighted.  We 
need to be planning for 10-20 years in the future.     
 
Amy Nishide 
Los Gatos resident 
 
 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 



ATTACHMENT 25 
 

From: Katherine Winkelman  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 11:34 AM 
To: Joel Paulson <jpaulson@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: I do not support the North 40 changes in any way 
 

Hello and hope you and your family are well. 

We have lived in Los Gatos over 50 years and raised three sons in this town 

and schools. We have been and still remain very active in the community 
donating many hours of service and have two businesses in the Chamber. 

My husband belongs to the Lions Club of Los Gatos. I am a past president of 
CASA Los Gatos. 

 
The North 40 passed only as a result of the pressure of the State of 

California on this small town that dead ends into the Santa Cruz Mountains 
much like Carmel dead ends into the sea. The North 40 plan barely passed 

and took something like 14 years. Why in God's name would anyone think it 
can now be changed by the developer. That is very disrespectful of those 

that worked so hard to come to a middle ground and may have passed on by 
now. Bigger is not always better and now with many buildings empty in the 

Silicon Valley we can turn them into low cost apartments. Now is not the 
time to go back on the promise regarding the parking, Keep the parking. 

Sincerely, respectfully, Kathy 

 

Katherine Winkelman 

Gioia Italian Art and Products 

https://gioiacompany.com/home 

https://www.yelp.com/biz/gioia-company-los-gatos-4 
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